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2018 PMA Board of Trustees:

Jane Brown, 767-7802, jbrown@antioch.edu
Ken Dahms, 608-6618, Ken.Dahms@wright.edu
Fran LaSalle, 767-2085, franohio@aol.com
Joan Champie, 532-3020, jchampie@yahoo.com

PM “Block Party”: The Park
Meadows “block party” will be this
Saturday, September 15 from 5 to
7 pm. Bring a chair, a dish to
share, and eating utensils (for
yourself) to the parking area of the
first lane’s west end. We look
forward to the get-together and
thank Elaine Jelly for getting the

party rolling.

Exterior Repairs: On Monday,
September 17, exterior repair work
is scheduled to begin on the 200’s.
(The 100’s are scheduled to be
done in 2019.) Work will begin on
units #205 & #2195, followed by
units #270 and #280. Other units
in the 200’s will follow. Nick
Burkland will be doing the work.

Roof Replacements: Roof
replacement for units #205-#215
and #270-#280 is scheduled to
begin September 24. These are
the only roofs being replaced this
year. Double T Roofing will be
doing the roof replacements.

New Phone List: A new phone
list will be sent to you. Please
check information for your entry
and contact the Trustees if you
find an error.

Circle Security Light: The light
on the circle has been replaced
after many months of waiting. Our
periodic reminders to the village
finally paid off.

Gutters and Downspouts:
Gutters and downspouts will be
cleaned in late October/early
November when the leaves have
fallen.
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REMEMBER: Before calling any service provider, contact a
trustee, who will advise you whether costs will be covered by
PMA, or are the Owner’s responsibility. Trustees must

approve all PMA-cost repairs and will assist the Owner by
first contacting the service provider.




